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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 
Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 
Alivia Ana-Maria Ella Theo A Erica Kodey 

Jakobi Bobby Rogan Bryanna Olivia Samwen 
Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Nathan Josh Lilly Wo Mateo Benson Amelia 
Teddy Harvey J Crystal Mia Archie Jude 

Attendance 
Y5/6C, Y4/5K  97% Expected Attendance 

Y3/4M, Y2F  96% Expected Attendance  

Y6K  95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M, Y1C, RecM  94% Concern of under achievement 

Y1D, RecP  93% Risk of under achievement  

Y3/4G  87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates 
• 14.02.22 – Children’s mental Health 

Week 
• 18.02.22 – Break up at the end of the 

day 
• 28.02.22 – School returns 
• 08.04.22- Easter holiday starts 
• 25.04.22 – School starts 
• 27.05.22 – Half Term 
• 06.06.22 – School starts 

Art Week 
This week our children have spent 
each afternoon taking part in a  
range of art activities focusing on 
the theme light and dark. The  
range of work has been amazing to see. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Pledges 
As we near the end of  
this half term, we are  
gathering evidence towards our class 
pledges. We are focusing on resilience this 
half term.  
 

Children can send in a video, bring in 
certificates or a picture of what it is that has 
made them proud. They will be given time 
next Friday to discuss this. Please note, we 
need the evidence to sign this off on their 
pledge. Thank you. 
 

Online Safety 
This week, children have 
been talking and learning  
about how we keep safe  
online. Our children are already so 
knowledgeable, however, it is so important 
to keep talking to them and ensuring we 
are updated as things progress and 
change. Click on the link for more 
information 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/?utm_source=Adestra&utm_medium=email&utm_content=resourc
es+and+guidance&utm_campaign=Safer+Internet+Day+loyalty+EM+*E10
61&utm_source=Adestra&utm_medium=email&utm_content=Link%20to%2
0NSPCC%20website%20online%20safety%20guides&utm_campaign=Safer
%20Internet%20Day%20loyalty%20EM%20%2AE1061 

 

We have had a busy few days with art week 
and also focusing on Safer Internet day, which 
was on Tuesday. Next week is our last week 
before we break up for a week’s half term. 
Children will finish at the normal times on Friday 
18th February. 
 

Mental Health Week 
Next week we will be taking  
part in a range of supportive 
mental health activities. We  
are celebrating this national  
event a week later due to art 
week and Y6 SATs practice. The theme this year 
is ‘Growing Together’. Below is a link to some 
activities and ideas. 
 
https://mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/media/2752/pr
imary-cmhw-2022-toolkit.pdf 
 
 

 
 


